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1.  Context   

The need for an organisational ethical policy became clear during discussions at Malaria Consortium Board 

meetings regarding what decision-making protocols were needed when it came to doing business with 

certain types of donors. The policy has since evolved from a draft ethical policy for internal guidance 

(operating procedures) to a succinct statement of policy for ‘non-traditional funding’ to be published on 

Malaria Consortium’s website. 

2.  Policy 

Non-traditional funding is monies coming from Foundations, Trusts and Corporates as opposed to 
Governments or established Multi-lateral organisations (such as the Global Fund for Aids, TB and 
Malaria/UNICEF). 

Malaria Consortium’s policy is: 

 Not to receive funds from companies whose activities or products are directly incompatible with 
Malaria Consortium’s mission and objectives as a health organisation, including specifically the Tobacco 
and Alcohol Sectors.  

 To conduct formally and carefully due diligence of all other non-traditional funding 
opportunities/sources on a case-by-case basis, taking into account potential international and local 
sensitivities. Recommendations to accept any non-traditional funding shall be subject to the approval 
of the Chief Executive.  

The policy and its regulation will be reviewed annually. 
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